

31st January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Police in Classrooms

As a school we are committed to providing our young people with the very best, quality education. We are working in partnership with King's College London, Cardiff University the Youth Endowment Fund and our local police force to deliver and evaluate the impact of a new RSHE curriculum, co-taught between your child's teacher and a trained youth-based police officer. Further information regarding this can be found via the King's College link as indicated here on the academy website: https://www.oasisacademybrislington.org/news-and-events/letters-home.

As part of the study, students in Y7, 8 and 9 will either receive the Police in Classroom curriculum or their RSHE lessons will continue as usual. Students will be asked to complete an online questionnaire following this.

Your child's participation in the questionnaire is completely voluntary. Your child should only take part if both you and they want to. If you don't want them to take part, then please fill in the opt-out letter at the bottom of the information sheet attached to this letter.

Yours faithfully,

Ms Megan Reynolds

Subject lead for RPE and RSHE